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Nick Jackson

From: Golder Green Allotment Association <webmaster@ggaa.org.uk>
Sent: 24 March 2020 21:43
To: Jackson
Subject: GGAA Newsletter Addendum 25 March 2020

 

View this email in your browser  

  

  

 

GGAA Newsletter  Addendum 25 March 2020 

Dear Plotholder, 

We thought this would be interesting forwarded from The National Allotment 

Association and Barnet Allotment Federation: 

 

"Coronavirus Guidance  

  

During these unsettling times it is important that we follow the guidelines laid 

down by both the government and the allotment association in order to keep 

everyone safe. 

  

At the moment (24 March) and subject to change:  

 Plot holders who are over 70, have underlying health conditions or 

pregnant women must follow guidance and information from the 
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government, this is available from government websites, news channels 

and age concern. 

 Plot holders who are self-isolating because they have the symptoms of 

coronavirus must not visit the site until they are out of self-isolation. 

 Plot holders who are self-isolating due to someone they live with having 

symptoms of the virus must not visit the site until they are out of self-

isolation. 

 Please pay attention to notice boards 

 Keep hand sanitiser in your shed and wash your hands regularly 

 Use hand sanitiser before opening and closing any gate locks 

 Observe “Social Distancing” with each other 2-3 metres 

 Do not share tools 

 Minimise the contact with each other for example no handshake 

 Do not wash your hands in water troughs 

 Do not bring visitors to the site during this time. 

  

If you are unwell and cannot attend the allotment for a period of time, please let 

someone know. Others may be able to help out with jobs like watering etc.  The 

committee will then know that the plot isn’t being neglected. 

Government advice is being updated regularly and this advice may change. 

Please look out for others and stay safe. "  

 

Stay well and thanks  

Sara    

 

Please feel free to call me if you want to speak to me about anything above 

07775 751432 or email me at sarathebells@gmail.com  
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Our mailing address is:  

Golders Green Allotment Association 

42 Sarre Road 

LONDON, NW2 3SL  

United Kingdom 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
  

  

 


